TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Pre-exam meeting for the primary course

On January 10, in the 7th lecture hall, the dean of the Faculty of Agricultural Mechanization K.Shavazov
organized a roundtable for the first-year students on the results of the autumn exam. There participated
Vice-Rector for Academic Affairs Ph.D. B.S.Mirzaev. During the round table, Mirzaev noted that this year's
autumn examinations will be updated. That is to say, not a rating, but a scoring. At the end of the
interview the students received detailed information from the Vice-Rector and the dean.
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Information of the Deputy Dean of the Faculty for Youth Affairs H.Boymatov

Head of the Press Service of the Institute R. Djumaniyazov




